
Request for Donation 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Donor's Name] 

[Donor's Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Donor's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. I am writing on behalf of [Your 

Organization's Name], a nonprofit organization dedicated to promoting medication safety 

through educational workshops and community outreach. 

As the use of medication continues to rise, so does the need for public education on safe 

medication practices. Our workshops aim to equip individuals with the knowledge they need to 

manage their medications safely and effectively, ultimately reducing the risk of medication 

errors and improving health outcomes. 

We are seeking monetary donations to help fund our upcoming series of educational workshops 

scheduled for [insert dates]. Your generous contribution will help us cover venue costs, 

materials, and expert speakers who can share invaluable insights with our participants. 

We believe that with your support, we can make a significant impact on our community's health 

and safety. In recognition of your generosity, we would be proud to feature your organization as 

a key sponsor in our promotional materials, including press releases, social media 

announcements, and workshop brochures. 

Thank you for considering our request. We hope to collaborate with you to enhance medication 

safety and improve lives in our community. Please feel free to contact me directly at [Your 

Phone Number] or [Your Email Address] with any questions or to discuss this opportunity 

further. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization's Name] 

[Organization's Address] 



[City, State, Zip Code] 


